IN COMMITTEE

March 12, 2020

The Honorable City Council
133 William Street
New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council:

The Committee on Environmental Affairs at a Meeting held on Thursday, February 27, 2020,
considered a WRITTEN MOTION, Councillor Bousquet and Council President Martins,
requesting that the City’s Remediation and Licensed Site Professionals, TRC Engineering, come
before the City Council Special Committee on Environmental Affairs to outline the latest results
and upcoming actions in regard to the Parker Street Waste Site, specifically to explain the costs
assoctated with their services. (Ref’d 2/23/12) (3/19/12-tabled for 90 days)

On motion by Councillor Lopes and seconded by Councillor Gomes, the Committee Voted: To
follow the Chair's suggestion and recommend to the City Council to take “No Further Action” on
the WRITTEN MOTION, Councillor Bousquet and Council President Martins, requesting that
the City’s Remediation and Licensed Site Professionals, TRC Engineering, come before the City
Council Special Committee on Environmental Affairs to outline the latest results and upcoming
actions in regard to the Parker Street Waste Site, specifically to explain the costs associated with
their services. This motion passed on a voice vote.
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Councillor Scott Lima, Chairman
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CITY OF NEW BEDFORD

CITY COUNCIL
February 23, 2012

WRITTEN MOTION

Requesting that the City's Environmental Remediation and Licensed Site
Professionals, TRC Engineering, come before the City Council Special Committee on Environmental
Affairs to outline the latest results and upcoming actions with regard to the Parker Street Waste Site,

specifically to explain the costs associated with their services.

Henry G. Bousquet, Councillor Ward Three
Steven Martins, Council President 2012



